
Our OTIS programme (On Time, In School) is designed to
promote the importance of attendance.

Our whole school attendance since September 4th = 95.15%
National attendance = 93.4% 

Attendance this week
EYFS + KS1 Winners = EYFS = 98.6%

KS2 Winners = Year 3= 97.3%
Congratulations to our attendance winners this week

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Dear All
Our Year 6 pupils recently attended their high school transition days on Monday and Tuesday

and had a fantastic couple of days. The opportunity to experience high school life has been
invaluable in preparing them for the next chapter in their education.

Additionally, the NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. Programme was delivered through a face-to-
face workshop by NSPCC volunteers to Year 2 and Year 5 pupils this week. We believe that the

safety and well-being of our pupils is paramount, and such initiatives help equip them with
knowledge and skills to stay safe.

Furthermore, some of our Year 4 pupils had the opportunity to participate in the Diamond
Cricket Competition at our local cricket club on Thursday. It was fantastic to see them enjoy

the experience and engage in a friendly sporting event.
We would like to thank you, as parents and guardians, for your continued support in

encouraging and inspiring our pupils to take part in these enriching experiences.

 

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/reception

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-1
https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-2

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-3

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-4
https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-5

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-6

The booking form for summer
holidays will be ready for today for

anyone wishing to book sessions with
us! Please call in 

A note from
Marisa at New

Shoots link
club

Please click the links below to see what
your child is learning in school 
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Dates for the Diary
There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will endeavour to 

let you know with as much notice as possible

Monday 8th July = Year 5 class trip to Chester Zoo
Monday 8th July = Leavers service at St Johns Church 
Wednesday 10th July = Year 6 play 5pm = Mystery at Magpie
Manor = Tickets for the Year 6 performance are now available
Each ticket is priced at £2, and families can purchase up to 4
tickets Tickets can be purchased from parentmail.
Thursday 11th July = Rock steady concert 10am  
Friday 12th July = Whole school Bastille Day celebration =
Children can come to school wearing Blue/White/Red.
Friday 12th July = Cosy Craft night. further details on page 3
Monday 15th July= Weston awards = details to follow
Wednesday 17th = House day
Wednesday 17th = Year 6 Fun Run= Fundraising event . If your
child would like to enter the fun run they can come to school
dressed in fun clothes. Crazy colours, clothes over clothes,
dressing up clothes, etc. Please DO NOT go out and purchase
anything have a look in your wardrobes. 
Thursday 18th July = Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am
Thursday 18th July = Last day of term School closes 1pm
Friday 19th July = INSET DAY

Monday 2nd September = INSET DAY
Tuesday 3rd September = School Re-Opens



Some of our Year 4 pupils had the opportunity to participate in the
Diamond Cricket Competition held at Runcorn Cricket Club on Thursday.
It was a wonderful experience for our students to engage in a friendly and

competitive sporting event.

Thank you for your ongoing support in encouraging and enabling our
children to participate in such valuable extracurricular activities.



Each year, in March, we support Cheshire Downs Syndrome Support
Service in raising awareness for Downs Syndrome and the amazing work
that they carry out 365 days a year as a charity.  This year, just through

your generosity in buying gingerbread socks alone, we raised £167.32, and I
want to thank you all-as always for your ongoing support.



Freya one of our Year 2
pupils performed in a

charity show on
Monday evening at The

Brindley. It was for
prostate cancer and

motor neurone disease.
Well done Freya 









School Holidays can be
found on our school

website within the tab
heading

 ‘Parent information’
Paper copies can also be
found in the letter racks
outside the main school

office.



Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of
vehicles parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times.
We understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it

comes to finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you
remain mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles


